
Open House
I would like to welcome everyone 

back to school and extend a 
special welcome to all of our new 
students and their families, plus 
the new staff joining our Tiger 

Team. The staff and I are looking 
forward to another exciting year 

of learning at Zenith Academy 
West.

~Mrs Norman, Principal~

If you want to join our 
Remind 101 please see Mr. 

Faysal or Mr. Barqash

Dear Parents,
This letter is to inform you that Zenith Academy 
East is a public charter community school. The 
school complies with all state and federal 
requirements.  The attendance for the students 
is compulsory, as stated in the student 
handbook. The school conducts statewide 
testing (Ohio’s State Test, ELPA21, KRA, 
Diagnostics and NWEA MAP) Assessments) 
during each school year.

Upcoming Dates: 
Open House - 8/9 3-4:30
First Day of School - 8/10

Labor Day 9/5 - NO SCHOOL
Interim Reports - 9/9


